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 Chamber of 
 Commerce

 PO Box 1 • 101 Olson Rd. • Boardman, OR 97818 • 541-481-3014
 www.boardmanchamber.org • email: info@boardmanchamber.org

 Chamber staff are working 
 remotely, contact us by email:

 A friendly reminder that the Boardman Chamber of Commerce 
 office will be closed until further notice.

 To advertise & help sponsor the Boardman Chamber newsletter page, 
 contact Jeanne Jewett - 541-564-4531 or jjewett@eastoregonian.com

 Please Complete...

 NEED
 A

 JOB?
 Look at the Boardman Chamber 

 website and Port of Morrow 
 Job Listings

 SUMMER 
 BURN BAN

 June 15-
 September 1, 

 2020
 (burning may close at 

 anytime due to weather 
 conditions)

 For further information 
 or updates, go to

 www.boardmanfd.com 
 or call 541-481-3473

 Torrie Griggs, CEO:  torrie@boardmanchamber.org 
 Kelsey Salata, Asst. Director:  kelsey@boardmanchamber.org


